
Prez Sez, May 2023 

PVRA is back to full swing with events running every weekend in May.  Please consider 
riding or volunteering at our Shows and Events.   

We have a lot of grounds work that can be done for Work Hours.  Sandy made a big dent 
in the wood pile this past weekend, but there is more to be done.  The weeds have been more 
troublesome at PVRA than usual due to the wet winter.  Weed abatement is one of the biggest 
priorities right now.  Then there is always raking, both in front under the pine trees, and over by 
the Warmup Arena, or in the area between Ring 1 and Ring 2. 

Don’t forget to log your hours in the notebook over by the Entry Booth.  Make sure to 
write your full name, the number of hours, job performed and signature that you actually 
performed the work.  Be sure if you are donating hours to another individual that you enter 
them at the time you work them.  Also clearly document who performed the hours and to who 
they will be donated.  Remember, someone has to read your writing and log those hours into 
the computer so legibility counts! 

If you are riding on the grounds during shows or events, you must yield to show 
activities.  Please be courteous to show visitors and follow Show Manager’s instructions.  These 
horse shows and events are our revenue.  We do not want to close grounds to members when 
shows are running but may have to look at it if there are conflicts.  Likewise, there are no 
turnouts during shows.  Please be cautious with turnouts when there are children riding.   

I hope you all will attend the May General Meeting Held at the PVRA Grounds at 7 pm.   

Janice Kall, President 
president@pvra.com 
 

 


